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TOWN OF BARRE 

Full-Time EMS Provider 
 

 

The Town of Barre, EMS Department is accepting applications to fill one full-time Union EMS position. Any 

certified EMS provider is welcome to apply. Per the Collective Bargaining agreement, all full-time staff must 

live within 60 min of Barre Town. Barre Town EMS full-time staff work 48 hours (two 24-hour shifts) per 

week. Every 3rd week the full-time staff have a 5-day stretch off. 

Barre Town EMS is the largest EMS agency in central Vermont. We operate out of 3 stations and employ 13 

full-time staff and currently have 23 per diem staff actively working. BTEMS responds to 911 calls, paramedic 

intercept requests and performs inter-facility transfers. The department responds to 4400+ calls for service each 

year. 

The starting annual base salary range is $41,506 - $44,859 for an EMT, $51,348 - $54,999 for an AEMT, 

$60,407 – 67,221 for a paramedic and $63,273 - $69,763 for a Critical Care Paramedic. Excellent benefits 

include VT Health Exchange Platinum Plan (BCBS), 100% paid single delta dental plan, Vermont Municipal 

Employees Retirement Plan C (20-year pension), uniform and gym allowance.  

Minimum qualifications are high school diploma or GED, Vermont EMS license or ability to obtain one within 

30 days of hire, two years EMS experience, valid driver’s license, and physical ability to pass a pre-employment 

physical and human performance evaluation . For more information visit the department website 

(www.barretown.org/departments/emergency_services/ems/), or call Interim Director David Danforth at 802-

477-1398 or email emsdirector@barretown.org. Applications are available from the Town Manager’s Office 

(479-9331), or online at 

www.barretown.org/departments/finance_and_administration/town_manager/human_resources.php. Completed 

application, resume, cover letter and copy of current EMS license must be submitted to the Town Manager’s 

Office, P.O. Box 116, Websterville, VT, 05678 or emailed to offices@barretown.org by 4:00 pm, Friday, 

September 30, 2023.  

 

The Town of Barre is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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